
 
 

 
 

 
INVITATION FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Committee invites interested persons or organisations to make written submissions 
to the Committee, the closing date for which is Friday, 17 September 2010.   
 
 
Submissions become Committee documents.  Persons making submissions must not 
release them without the approval of the Committee.  Submissions are protected by 
parliamentary privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not.  The Committee 
encourages the lodgement of submissions in electronic form.  Emailed submissions must 
include name phone number and postal address.   
 
 
Persons who wish to give confidential evidence to the Committee should contact the 
Secretary and request that the Committee hear their evidence in private. 
 
 
 
Enquiries and submissions should be directed to:- 
 

 
The Secretary, 
Select Committee on the Gaming Control Amendment Bill 2010 ($1 Bet Limit) 
Parliament House 

Hobart          TAS.            7000 
Phone:          (03) 6233 2220 
Fax:               (03) 6233 6266 
E-Mail:           shane.donnelly@parliament.tas.gov.au 

 
 


